
Engineering has reviewed the 07/07/2021 submittal for the Airlie View project and offers the following 
comments: 

1. Revise the stormwater permit application form, Sect IV, #12. The offsite newly constructed 
impervious area should include the driveway apron on Airlie Road.  
 

2. Please submit a revised stormwater supplement.  


